
 
 

 

Date : January 10, 2024 

 

To, 

BSE Ltd., 

Surveillance Department, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 023 

Scrip Code : 506248 

 

Ref : Your Email dated January 09, 2024 having Ref No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/KS/ 2023-2024 / 3849 

 

Subject : Clarification on Price Movement 

 

With reference to your above email regarding Movement in Price of the Security of our Company, 

we wish to inform you that, as on the date of this letter there is no information / announcement / 

pending announcement which is in any way having bearing on the Company’s operations and 

performance and thereby on the share price of the Company.  

 

We wish to reiterate and clarify that all the information furnished by the Company is in the public 

domain and we have nothing to add at this juncture. We keep the Stock Exchanges duly informed 

of all the price sensitive information. 

 

Kindly take the above information on record and oblige. 

 

Thanking you, 

Yours sincerely, 

For Amines and Plasticizers Ltd 

 

 

 

Ajay Puranik 

President (Legal) & Company Secretary 

FCS 4288 

Cc:  

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd, 

Exchange Plaza,  

Bandra Kurla Complex,  

Bandra (E),  Mumbai – 400051 

Security Code : AMNPLST 

Security Series : EQ 
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